From: VolusiaExposed.Com
To: gdavidson@vcso.us
Cc: mchitwood@vcso.us,agant@vcso.us
Bcc:
Subject: Question regarding comment
Date: Mon, 13 Mar 2017 14:24:16 -0400

Gary:

Will Sheriff Chitwood stand by his comments - as published in the News Journal - that a Spanish
speaking person should dial 911 - if they are "stopped by a deputy who does not speak Spanish"
(see attached Daytona Beach News-Journal article)?

mlqrant-communltv

Our (VolusiaExposed) rationale for asking the above question is attached to our coverage of the
on-going Richard Thripp prosecution.
http://www.volusiaexposed.com/vcso/richardthripp92016.html

Regards,

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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